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12th April 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents & Carers 

On Wednesday 12th June, Year 5 are going on a trip to Droitwich Community Woods to 
take part in a river study to support our geography learning.  The trip will be an ideal 
opportunity for the children to carry out geographical fieldwork. We will make predictions 

and collect data to answer ‘where is the fastest flow in a straight river channel?’ 

It will be a half day trip with one class visiting in the morning and one class visiting in the 
afternoon. Nearer the time, we will send home a kit list for the children to wear, but it 
should be noted that children are likely to get a little muddy and a full change of clothes 

should be provided. 

The cost of the trip will be £9.10 (non-refundable) which must be paid through our parent 
app ‘My Child at School’. There is no obligation to contribute and no pupil in the group will 
be omitted from the trip, but it will be necessary to have substantial parental contributions 

in order that the visit takes place. If you have any problems, please contact the school office 
as we may be able to help you. All contributions are to be made by Monday 13th May.  
Please ensure your contact numbers are correct on MCAS as these will be taken with us on 

the trip. 

The trip will be an exciting opportunity for the children, and we very much look forward to 

giving them this experience. 

Regards 

 

Mr Bradley and Miss Begg 
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